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A special meeting of the Council of the Township of Joly was held on Thursday, May 
18, 2017 in Council Chambers. 
 
Present were Mayor Bruce Baker, Councillors Betty Barnes, Budd Brown, and Brian 
McCabe; Councillor Chris Nicholson was absent; and staff, Leanne Crozier, Clerk 
Treasurer. 
 
The Special Meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the opening of the airport for the season 
and the Part Time Equipment Operator. 
 
After a somewhat lengthy discussion, Council agreed to open the airport starting this 
long weekend with an attendant on site only on weekends.  The airport will be open 
May 20, 21 and 22, thereafter, the attendant will work Friday, Saturday and Sunday.  
The Clerk was directed to contact the Airport Attendant. 
 
The position of Part Time Equipment Operator was discussed.  The Clerk was directed 
to advertise in the local paper and on the Joly website for a Full Time Equipment 
Operator.  Ad to run for one week only. 
 
The Mayor was directed to have a discussion with the Road Foreman regarding 
standard municipal practices and communications. 

 

R2017 – 065 

Betty Barnes – Brian McCabe 
Therefore be it resolved that the Council for the Corporation of the Township of Joly 
hereby adjourn at 4:45 pm until the next regular meeting on June 13, 2017 at 5:30 pm 

or at the call of the Mayor.  Carried 
 

 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY BRUCE BAKER 

         Mayor 
 
 
 
       ORIGINAL SIGNED BY LEANNE CROZIER 

         Clerk  
 

 


